
Hebron Public Schools

Hebron Early Childhood Center

At Gilead Hill Preschool Program

Lottery Application

2022-2023

Lottery Enrollment Deadline:
Please return completed form with two proofs of residency (see below) to the

Gilead Hill School Office by February 25, 2022

Student Name:_____________________________________________Date:__________

M/F or Non-Binary____  Age:_____ Date of Birth:________(must be 3 or 4 by December 31, 2022)

Name of Parent(s)/Guardian(s):______________________________________________

Address:  ____________________________Apt. #:________Town:________Zip:_______

Primary Phone #________________________Alternate Phone #____________________

Email Address:_____________________________________________________________

*Number of People in your household__________

*Total Household Income____________________

* Hebron Public Schools may be in contact with you to determine if your child is eligible for a preschool
seat through our School Readiness Grant.

Please initial the following statements:

I understand that my child must reside in Hebron at the time of the lottery to be eligible to
participate in the lottery and enroll in the preschool program.
I understand parents are responsible for transportation.
I understand that if I accept a placement in the Hebron Early Childhood Center, I am
responsible for paying tuition.
I understand that if my child is selected for participation in the program, registration forms and
records of required immunizations will need to be completed and submitted to the school.

In order to be considered for the lottery, Hebron residency must be verified through two approved
residency documents.  Please provide a mortgage statement, lease/rental agreement or property tax
statement and one copy of an utility bill, cable bill or internet bill.

Parent/Guardian Signature:  _________________________________________Date:________

Public Lottery Drawing: March 16, 2022 at 9:00 a.m., Activity Room, GHS
Applicants do not need to be in attendance to be eligible for the lottery.

All applicants will be notified of their acceptance or waitlist status by phone.
The Hebron Early Childhood Center does not discriminate on the basis of diverse racial, ethnic,

religious, or economic backgrounds, and includes children with special needs.


